MINUTES
SPECIAL CALLED COUNCIL MEETING
2019-2020 PROPOSED BUDGET
June 6, 2019
4:00 P.M.

1. CALL TO ORDER:
Council Meeting was called to order by Mayor Robert Bridges at 4:02 p.m.

Members present were Mayor Robert Bridges, Vice Mayor Perry Barton, Council Members Edward
Jackson, Betty Lyle, Dwight McCormic and Hattie Thrasher. Also, in attendance was City Administrator,
Mai Chang, City Clerk Kay Fortney, Public Works Director Sam Powell, City Attorney Thomas Mitchell,
and Interim Water Department Director Jordan McDaniel. Media was represented by Ron Bridgeman of
the Barrow Journal News.

Woody McNair and Jerry Hawkins from CPA’s office regarding the audits. Todays standard did not
apply in the past. Had technical issues and old software problems. The software could not produce some
reports they wanted. Same with trial balance so it was extra work involved. Hard part is done just need to
put the numbers in and be typed up should be finished with 2016 by end of June. Edward Jackson and Mai
Chang has been following up frequently. Perry Barton ask for follow up each month.

2. FISCAL YEAR 2019-2020 PROPOSED BUDGET:

Hearing opened at 4:25 p.m. Hearing closed at 4:35 p.m.
Citizens spoke about proposed budget:

1. Gary Venable said it was not detailed enough and hard to follow.
2. Catherine Corkren questioned excess amount into sidewalk bundled in with roads.

3. OLD BUSINESS:
Fiscal Year 2019-2020 Proposed Budget:

Council and staff went over budget. Changes that had been made in previous meeting were
discussed.

4. ADJOURN:
Motion made by Perry Barton to adjourn. Edward Jackson seconded, unanimous.

Meeting adjourned at 4:53 pm.
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